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Dear Colleagues,  

Primary Care activity 
 
 
As you are aware Scottish Government have said that continued financial support, at the 
current level, to practices will be predicated by their delivering around 20% of prior clinical 
activity. The measure that is to be used to define that activity level has yet to be finalized, 
but it will inevitably include elements of submissions you make to PSD about activity. 

 

I am writing to remind you that there is still a requirement to make submissions about the 
activity that you are delivering under the NHS and using the PPE that is being provided for 
you by the NHS. I anticipate that there will be a linkage in the fullness of time between both 
reported activity and financial support and reported activity and continued supply of NHS 
PPE as the 2 are inevitably linked in terms of care delivery.  

 

Please ensure timely returns to PSD to demonstrate the work that you are all delivering to 
support the NHS in these difficult times 

 

With all my best 

 

 

 

Angus Walls 
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